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DATE: November 27, 2000 

TO: Blanco Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
L l  

FROM: Toni J. McC& Regulatory Analyst, Division of Regulatory Oversight 

SUBJECT: Open Docket No. 001433-TX; Soapstone Telecom. LLC 

Please add the attached letter to the docket file. 

Call me if you have any questions, I can be reached at 850/413-6532. 

Thank you. 
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Toni McCoy 
Florida Public Service Co. 
Division of Regulatory Oversight 
2540 Shunard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0866 

November 14,2000 

RE: Docket # 001 433-TX 

Dear Toni, 

At this time we would like to withdraw the tariff that was submitted in error with our 
application for ALEC in the State of Florida. 
We will submit an Intrastatehterstate Local Servjces Price List at a later date. We 
understand that the price list must be submitted at least one day prior to providing service 
in the State of Florida. 
Thank you for all of your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

LbOrcJ- &a@, 
Deborah Evans 


